
 

 

 
         Date: 27 Sep 2024 
 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents,  

  

Thank you for attending the Phonics Workshop yesterday afternoon. We hope that you feel able to 
support your child with Phonics at home.  

  

Please find the slides and resources from the session here. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Ellie Grant and Vanessa Perry 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1J6K0O832tHrhrD_VZTSs4qlE7rVa9Df8?usp=drive_link

